
From: Carissa Asberry <carissaasberry5@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, December 11, 2021 3:38 PM 
To: Kaufmann, Alan M <Alan.M.Kaufmann@hud.gov> 
Subject: <External Message> 
  
  
I think it's important that they rebuild rosewood, it will  positive environment to the 
community and it will create affordable housing for low income residents.  
 


